fMOVIE PALACE.inc.

To Whom It May Concern:
Re: Amundsen Associates

Our firm has worked on numerous movie theater projects with Amundsen
Associates over the past several years and have found them to be creative and cost
conscious in their approach to architecture.

We are currently working on plans for a new multiplex theater in Casper and again
chose Amundsen Associates as our architect. This project will incorporate the latest
technology in theater design.

Past projects have included renovations, a new multiplex within an existing mall,
and a remodel/addition to an old automobile dealership in Casper. Amundsen
Associates took special interest in the historical value of this building. Existing
features of the building was retained and the detailing of the remodel and addition
incorporated the design concept used in the original structure.

We feel the Amundsen Associate team has provided excellent design solutions for
our projects and would highly recommend them for any project requiring
architectural service.

If I may be of further assistance please feel free to call or email at
rpryde@wyomovies.com.

Sincerely,
Movie Palace, Inc. =
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Rand A. Pryde
President

P.O. BOX 2180, CASPER, WYOMING 82602-2180
(307) 266-3647 ° Fax: (307) 235-4165 * E-Mail: MPalace@AOL.COM




